
 

 

 

 

 

WARNING 
 

LEMON FAIR INSECT CONTROL DISTRICT 

PUBLIC HEARING ON THE 2015 LFICD BUDGET 

 

 
The Lemon Fair Insect Control District will be holding a public hearing on its 

proposed budget for the 2015 season during the regularly scheduled Board 

meeting on December 2, 2014 at 5:00 at the Cornwall Town Offices.  


